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Dear parent/carer, 
 
The Venn Academy Trust have set up the Venn Olympics to give all our children in the trust 
the opportunity to take part in a range of sporting events at an actual stadium. The next year 
group to take part in this will be the year 6 students across the trust.  
 
This will take place on Friday 22nd November 2024 at the English Institute for Sport in 
Sheffield. We need to arrive for 9.30am and leave at 3pm. This will mean an earlier start and a 
later end to the day. Please can you bring your child to school for 8.00am and they will return 
approximately 4 o'clock depending on the traffic.  
 
The children will need to be in their P.E kit, with appropriate footwear, they will also need a 
drinks bottle and a packed lunch.  
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals and requires a school packed lunch, please let the 
office know no later than 9am on Thursday 14th November 2024 
 
Please sign and return the slip below to give your permission for your child to attend no later 
than Friday 15th November 2024 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs P Marshall 
Deputy Head 
 
 

 
Venn Olympics 
 
Child’s Name ____________________________________________________ 
 
 

My child can take part in the Venn Olympics Event on the 22nd November 2024 
 
I will collect my child at 4pm 

 
My child can walk home at 4pm 
 

Signed  _______________________________________  Parent/carer 
 

 

 

 

 


